



www.inspirepartnership.co.uk

Dear Applicant

Headteacher, Rockliffe Manor Primary School

Thank you for expressing an interest in applying for the Headteacher position at Rockliffe Manor Primary School, part of the Inspire Partnership Academy Trust. We are an ambitious multi academy trust of five primary schools situated in Greenwich and Medway serving diverse, aspirant communities of learners. We have a track record of excellence and a national reputation for sustainable school improvement.

The trustees of the Inspire Partnership wish to appoint a substantive headteacher of Rockliffe Manor Primary School as soon as possible. Rockliffe Manor is a single form entry school located on the edge of Plumstead Common in south east London. We have 200 wonderful pupils and 35 committed and highly professional staff. We are seeking to appoint an aspirational leader with a strong track record of achievement who shares our belief that success is gained by developing a growth mindset; one which values effort and believes anything is possible when we work together.

The headteacher will be supported by the partnership's executive leadership team but we are looking to appoint a candidate who can display a high degree of confidence and independence from the outset, delivering outcomes that meet the aspirations of trustees, the governing body, the staff, partnership leaders and most importantly, the pupils.

Working for the Inspire Partnership will provide exciting opportunities for candidates who are ambitious, creative and enjoy working in collaboration with others. Our professional development core offer is of the highest quality, we are engaged in a range of research projects that are shaping education policy and have an extensive network of schools and organisations we work with. All of our schools are an inspiration. Our children love to learn, are creative and believe in the ethic of excellence. Our global curriculum is dynamic, connects learning with global themes and provides children with opportunities to flourish.

Take a look at our school website to learn more https://www.rockliffemanor.co.uk/

If you think you are ready to take on this exciting but demanding opportunity then please contact the school to arrange a visit.

We look forward to meeting you soon.

Yours faithfully



Rob Carpenter
Chief Executive Officer